




On 11 Jul 2022, at 13:25,  <
@ec.europa.eu> wrote: 

  
 I am reminded that I have to meet external stakeholders not 

alone so I will be joined by one of my colleagues,  on 
Friday.  
  
Been very busy but looking forward to meeting you Friday. Although not 
essential if you have any questions or areas to cover ahead of friay let 
me know then I can try and be prepared. 
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